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Healthy Heart Month ! 
 

After spending January learning about how God 
takes care of all of us, we’ll talk about how to be 

healthy and helpful in the month of February.  With 
Valentine’s Day coming up, we’ll all want healthy, 
happy hearts! There are many healthy foods and 

different ways to exercise.  We’ll brainstorm all our 
great ideas in class.  Look for Valentine’s Day plans 

in your classroom newsletters.   
In chapel this month, we’ll learn the stories of 

Queen Ester and the Good Samaritan.  Queen Ester 
had to be very brave in order to help her people and 

the Good Samaritan helped someone when no one 
else did.  Being brave and helpful are important 

traits that we can practice here at school and at 
home.   
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Love one another, as I have loved you. John 15:12 

Important Dates 

February 1 and 2—3s classes, wear Yellow! 

February 13—Mrs. Slater’s class, Valentines Day 
party 

February 14—Valentine’s Day parties in PreK 
and Mrs. Dare’s class 

February 19- No School—
Presidents’ Day 

February 22 or 23—3s classes, bring in a quilt or 
blanket 

February 26- Dr. Seuss Spirit week! Look for 
spirit day themes, PJ days, and 
quilt days in your class newsletters 
and on the homework calendar.  

March 8th—PreK 100th day! 

February Newsletter       
 

Your Feedback Helps Us! 

Please consider leaving a review about our 

wonderful school on your favorite social media site!  

Your reviews on Google, Facebook, and Go Gilbert,  

help us to connect to new families throughout the 

valley and improve our online presence!  

Thank you for your help spreading the word about 

FUMC of Gilbert Preschool!  

Missions                            

Help us gather supplies for Easter baskets that will 

benefit Sidewalk Sunday School (Scottsdale 

United Methodist Church), UMOM (Watkins 

Homeless Shelter), and Gilbert/Chandler CAP 

(Community Action Program). 

Jelly beans Easter Pencils         Colored Chalk

  

Peeps             4oz bubbles        plastic Easter eggs 

    Thank you! 
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